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                                         LME-MCO Communication Bulletin # J293
 
Date:  June 28, 2018 
 
To:  Local Management Entities/Managed Care Organizations (LME-MCOs) 
 
From: Deb Goda, Behavioral Health Unit Manager, Division of Medical Assistance, 
                           Lisa Haire, Associate Director, Quality Management and Operations, 

DMH/DD/SAS 
   
Subject: End of Provider Upload process for Medicaid 
  
Effective July 1, 2018, all Medicaid behavioral health providers will be required to complete all 
enrollment activities through NCTracks.  
 
The Provider Upload process will no longer be used for Medicaid providers by LME/MCOs. 
Enrollment activities for State-Funded providers will continue for the LME/MCOs. This is 
required in response to 42 CFR 438.608(b), which refers to provider screening and enrollment 
requirements for all states participating in the Medicaid waiver program. Please refer to Joint 
Communication Bulletin #J240 for prior communication regarding the Provider Upload process. 
 
For questions regarding the new Medicaid and CHIP Managed Care Final Rule visit: 
https://www.medicaid.gov/medicaid/managed-care/guidance/final-rule/index.html  
 
If you have any additional questions, please contact Adolph Simmons, Jr. at 
Adolph.Simmons@dhhs.nc.gov, or 919-855-4357.   
 
For questions about this bulletin, please contact DMA Provider Services at 919-855-4050.  
 
Previous bulletins can be accessed at:  
http://www.ncdhhs.gov/divisions/mhddsas/joint-communication-bulletins 
 
cc:  Dave Richard, DMA  

Kody Kinsley, DMH/DD/SAS 
Dale Armstrong, DSOHF 
DMA Leadership Team 
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